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Jae Lim

From: Rummel, Jeffrey <Jeffrey.Rummel@arentfox.com>

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 3:31 PM

To: Jae Lim

Subject: RE: SES-RWL-20201117-01255; Call Sign: E050330

 
Mr. Lim: 
 
The change is acceptable to Leidos. 
 
Thank you for letting us know, and your work on the application. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Jeff 
 
 
Jeffrey E. Rummel 
Partner 
 
Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law  
1717 K Street, NW  
Washington, DC  20006-5344 

202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX  
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com 
  

From: Jae Lim <Jae.Lim@fcc.gov>  

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 1:59 PM 

To: Rummel, Jeffrey <Jeffrey.Rummel@arentfox.com> 

Subject: SES-RWL-20201117-01255; Call Sign: E050330 

 

Hi Jeff Rummel, 

 

This RWL application has an error and it needs to be corrected. 

I will change 6625.42 in yellow to 6676.45 MHz. 

If you have any question, please let me know. 

Thanks. 
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Jae Lim 

FCC/IB 

 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any attachments are for the exclusive and confidential use of the intended recipient. If you received this in error, 
please do not read, distribute, or take action in reliance upon this message. Instead, please notify us immediately by return e-mail and promptly delete this 
message and its attachments from your computer system. We do not waive attorney-client or work product privilege by the transmission of this message. 


